CAN-DO Business Meeting 1/11/2024

Attendance: Sam Hunter, co-chair; Pilar Goldstein-Dea, communications (7:00-7:30 PM); Todd
Snider, secretary

Meeting Notes/ Review of Previous Months Action Items:
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No updates from Kelly, co-chair (absent, was planning on emailing updates)
Vacant board roles still yet to be defined, promoted & recruited
> Sam has a contact in mind and will reach-out to them to fill a position, or perhaps
join as a member-at-large
Winter/Spring Presentation Updates:
> Discussion to cancel March’s Transition Event, given there is still nothing
planned, no presenters are booked, caregiver attendance is too low, and we were
not able to progress plans with missing board members at monthly meeting.
Could be replaced with in-person event in hope of attracting more attendees.
> Todd will reach-out to Antigoni regarding February’s New IEP Forms presentation
(unsure how in-depth this presentation has been discussed)
Tech Updates:
> YouTube Channel is still incomplete, as it's a lot more complicated than
uploading some videos. Pilar will keep us updated on the progress.
> Website and social media traffic report - coming soon
January Flyer - distributed online, and printed and distributed to classrooms at both MVS
& EHS
ESY Survey - no updates available
Community Engagement
> Declining CAN-DO Support Meeting and Business Meeting attendance briefly
discussed
> Sam reported back on FCSN C2C Respite Network info session. There is
promise, but Sam is fact-checking some potential concerns.
> EHS & MVS Neurodiversity Clubs
m  Advisors of both clubs will be meeting with the admin team soon to
discuss the club’s plans for March and April. They will then reach out to
Todd to discuss how CAN-DO can support their initiatives
> Pilar has sent thank you cards to all previous support meeting presenters, plus
SPIFFY
> Equity Team - Todd attended the first meeting as a representative of CAN-DO
and will continue to attend their monthly meetings. First meeting largely
introductory, with an assignment to create a profile of an 8th-grade graduate.
Requested all materials presented to students for feedback be forwarded to
Neurodiversity Club advisors.
February Content TBD ASAP
MVS Special Education Coordinator vacancy



